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Wednesday 14th July, 2021 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
The latest news for NSW is that the restrictions currently in place for the greater 
Sydney area and Central Coast will continue until 30 July. As a consequence, it has 
been confirmed that schools in the Greater Sydney Region will remain under ‘Level 
4’ restrictions, that is, remote learning until at least this date. All students are 
encouraged to engage in learning from home, but school remains open and no child 
will be turned away.  
 
As communicated in this morning’s Dojo message, please remember, everyone is 
trying their best – students, staff and parents. This is not the news any of us wanted 
to hear but we will get through these uncertain times and navigate the challenges 
ahead together.  
 
What stays the same under the extended Level 4 restrictions: 

• Our school remains open ONLY to those students and families who need it –  
• no child is to attend school if they have the slightest symptoms of COVID-19, 

i.e. if they’re sick DON’T send them to school 
• Our school will provide minimal supervision to those students who must attend, 
• In an effort to minimise the need for people to leave their home during this 'stay-

at-home' period we have rostered our staff on different days, 
• All students whether they attend school or work remotely will engage in the 

same learning activities 
• Essential visitors ONLY at school, 
• If you need to collect resources from school, please park out the front of the 

school, phone the office on 43677608 and a staff member will assist you.  

Further information will be sent in regards to learning from home beyond this week.  

Kind regards,  

Natalie MacDonald 
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